
Thayne Elementary 
Kindergarten

August 21  and 22  st nd

Please use the PTC fast link to sign up
for a time to bring your student in. 

Students will be meeting with their
Kindergarten teacher to complete
 beginning of the year assesments. 

This will help to start the year off smoothly and allow us to
focus more time on our students needs and transition to

Kinder! Parents will also have time to meet with the teacher
to ask any questions or discuss any concerns. 

Laurie Hyde
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Thayne_Elementary_3


